07/09/20
Dear Parents/Guardians,
The Book Rental Scheme will be in operation for the school year 2020/2021.

The Book Rental Fee is now payable to cover the costs of the books available for rental.

FOURTH CLASS 2020/2021 - BOOK RENTAL FEE: €20

In light of current Covid-19 health & safety requirements, we request that all parents use the e-
payment facility. You will receive a text tomorrow with related payment advice details. Friday 18"
September is the designated final date for collection.

Yours faithfully,

Karen O’Connor Catherine O’Dea

Karen O’Connor Catherine O’Dea

Terms and conditions of the Book Rental Scheme:

o Textbooks supplied under the scheme will remain at all times the property of the school.
e Books supplied under the scheme will be good quality second-hand.
e Full book cost will be incurred if books are lost/damaged



